
 

City Of Carmel 
Well 29 

ADDENDUM 2 

  

 November 26, 2024 

Planholders on the City of Carmel Well 29 project are hereby notified of the following amendments to 
the Contract Documents. This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents. 

GENERAL COMMENTS 

Developing the well using the twin disc surge method is acceptable. 

The Contractor will not be required to provide warranties on items purchased by the Utility. 

There are no prevailing wage requirements for this project. 

There is no AIS requirement for this project; however, Carmel Utilities requires that all fittings and valves 
be manufactured in the United States. 


